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Representation on  Outside Bodies 
 

Report by John Blair, Director,  Resources 
 

1 Purpose of Report 
 

The purpose of this report is to confirm the work that has been done to 
clarify the Council representation on outside bodies. 

 
2 Background 

 
2.1 Following the Council meeting of 3 November 2015, a review of the 

Council representation on outside bodies was conducted. This 
information has been entered into the Council’s Committee 
Management System which now reflects the outside bodies that the 
Council has representation on. 

 
2.2 A full list of the Council’s representation on outside bodies can be found 

using the following link: 
 
 Midlothian Council > Outside Bodies and Partnership Working 
 
 A summary of the representation can be found at Appendix 1 
 
3 Vacancy 
 
3.1 As a result of this work, there are no outstanding vacancies for Elected 

Members of Midlothian Council. 
  
            
4 Report Implications 
 

4.1 Resource Implications 
 

 There are no Resource implications in relation to this report. 
 

4.2 Risk Implications 
 

There are no risk implications in relation to this report.  
 
4.3 Policy Implications 
 

Strategy 
There are no strategy implications arising from this report. 

 

Consultation 
No consultations have been undertaken in connection with this report. 

 

Equalities 
An equalities impact assessment is not required in connection with this 
report. 

 

https://midlothian.cmis.uk.com/live/OutsideBodiesandPartnershipWorking.aspx


Sustainability 
There are no sustainability implications arising from this report. 
 
 

5 Recommendation 
 

The Council is invited to: 
 
(a) Note the Council’s representation on Outside Bodies. 
 
 

Appendix 1 – Summary of Council representation on Outside Bodies. 
 
27 June 2016 
 
Report Contact: 
Kyle Clark-Hay  Tel No 0131 270 5796 
Kyle.Clark-Hay@midlothian.gov.uk 
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